BE DEFERRED to allow for a report from the Essex Region Conservation Authority (ERCA) on process as well as information on tree coverage in our area, in accordance with Council Question CQ15-2014 as adopted by Council at its meeting held May 20, 2014 [M217-2014] /AC

Windsor, Ontario May 20, 2014

REPORT NO. 200 of the ENVIRONMENT, TRANSPORTATION & PUBLIC SAFETY STANDING COMMITTEE

of its meeting held April 23, 2014

Present:

Councillor J. Gignac

Councillor A. Halberstadt

Councillor R. Jones Councillor H. Payne

Councillor F. Valentinis, Chair

Reference:

Report No. 80 of the Windsor-Essex County Environment

Committee (consideration for implementation of a Tree By-

law)

That the following recommendations of the Environment, Transportation and Public Safety Standing Committee BE APPROVED:

Moved by Councillor Gignac, seconded by Councillor Jones,

THAT Report No. 80 of the Windsor-Essex County Environment Committee (concerning consideration for implementation of a Tree By-law) BE RECEIVED for information.

Carried.

Clerk's Note: Report No. 80 of the Windsor-Essex County Environment Committee (consideration for implementation of a Tree By-law) is attached as background information.

CHAIRPERSON

NOTIFICATION:				
Name	Address	Email Address	Phone	FAX
WECEC		on file		
Thom Hunt, City Planner		thunt@city.windsor.on.ca		
Bill Roesel, City Forester		broesel@city.windsor.on.ca		
Lee Anne Doyle, Chief		ldoyle@city.windsor.on.ca		. , ,,
Building Official				

REPORT NO. 80

of the

WINDSOR-ESSEX COUNTY ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE (WECEC)

of its meeting held February 6, 2014 at 5:30 o'clock p.m.

Lou Romano Water Reclamation Plant, 4155 Ojibway Parkway

Members present at the February 6, 2014 meeting:

Charlie Wright, Co-Chair
Councillor Alan Halberstadt, Co-Chair
Frank Butler
Eileen Chen (non-voting)
Derek Coronado
Roger Dzugan
Jesse Gardner Costa
Paul Henshaw
John Miller
Mike Nelson
Lindita Prendi
Radwan Tamr

Your Committee submits the following recommendation:

Moved by F. Butler, seconded by J. Gardner Costa,

That due to the clear-cutting of the woodlot on the Greek Orthodox Community of Windsor lands (located northeast of Walker Road and the E.C. Row Expressway), that City Council **BE REQUESTED** to consider the implementation of a Tree By-law, and further, that a permit process and the issuance of fines relating to the clear cutting of trees **BE CONSIDERED**. Carried.

COUNCILLOR ALAN HALBERSTADT, CO-CHAIR
COMMITTEE COORDINATOR

NOTIFICATION:		
NAME	CONTACT INFORMATION	
WECEC Committee including resource personnel	On file	
Tom Hunt, City Planner	thunt@city.windsor.on.ca	
Bill Roesel, Manager, Forestry & Horticulture	broesel@city.windsor.on.ca	
Lee Anne Doyle, Executive Director/Chief Building Official	ldoyle@city.windsor.on.ca	